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NOTICE 

 

This notice provides a description of the process the Commission intends to use at the 

December 13, 2017 Special Public Meeting as it begins to address Portland General 

Electric Company’s revised renewable action plan.  Subject to changes based on how the 

discussions proceed, the Commission intends to divide the discussion into two stages. 

 

First, the Commission will seek input from the parties, through both summary 

presentations and Commissioner questioning.  Staff will begin by providing a brief 

summary of its recommendations; PGE will follow.  Both parties should limit opening 

remarks to 10 minutes, with the understanding that the Commissioners may extend this 

time with questioning.   

 

The parties that have filed formal comments in this docket will then be asked to 

summarize their comments, with the goal of five minutes per party, subject to extension 

for Commissioner questions.  Finally, subject to available time, members of the public 

may briefly make comments, aiming for two minutes each. 

 

Following the initial stage, the Commissioners will shift to deliberations.  During its 

deliberations, the Commission may have more targeted questioning of Staff, PGE, and 

the intervenors, but may primarily be conducting a work session during which the 

Commissioners will be discussing the items amongst themselves. 

 

The Commissioners will take breaks as necessary, and may continue its deliberations at 

the Special Public Meeting scheduled for January 4, 2018.   

 

Dated this 8th day of December, 2017 at Salem, Oregon. 

 

Lisa D. Hardie 
_____________________ 

Chair 

Stephen M. Bloom 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

Megan W. Decker 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

   

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THIS CONFERENCE, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 

 

 

mailto:puc.hearings@state.or.us

